

# THE CONOVER STAR

WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 25 - 29

#### **Reminders:**

- Friday, September 29th is a required workday. There will be no school for students on this day.
- The Bikers Run gift list is due Friday by the end of the day. This was emailed out last week, updated with all new students and staff.

  Breakfast and lunch will be served this day, for everyone, if you are interested.
- We will be having a Spirit Week October 2 6. An email will be generated prior to the end of the coming week with details--everyone is welcome to participate!
- Our committee meetings begin the week of October 2 6 as well, with HSOC meeting Monday at 1:00 PM in the conference room.

### **Upcoming Events:**

SEPTEMBER 28 HIGH SCHOOL GRADE LEVEL MEETING AT 3:15 PM

SEPTEMBER 29 BIKERS RUN GIFT LIST DUE

BIRTHDAY BREAKFAST (AUG/SEPT/OCT) FROM WAFFLE HOUSE

LUNCH BEING PROVIDED BY MRS. SIGMON (BBQ)

OCTOBER 2 - 6 SPIRIT WEEK (EMAIL COMING)

COMMITTEE MEETINGS AT 1:00 PM

OCTOBER 11 EC DISTRICT MEETING AT 3:30 PM

CTOBER 13 SIT MEETING AT 1:00 PM IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM

We choose:

OCTOBER 1

OCTOBER FACULTY MEETING AT 3:15 PM IN THE CAFETERIA

### <u>Quick Links:</u>



### <u>WEEKLY UPDATES</u>

#### HAPPY WEEKEND EVERYONE!

LOOKING AT THIS COMING WEEK, THE ONLY ITEM OF NOTE PERTAINING TO MEETINGS IS A REMINDER OF OUR HIGH SCHOOL GRADE LEVEL MEETING, SCHEDULED TO TAKE PLACE THURSDAY AT 3:15 PM IN MRS. SCHAEFFER'S ROOM. ADDITIONALLY, FRIDAY IS A REQUIRED WORKDAY, AND WE WILL BE EATING LIKE ROYALTY THAT DAY. IN THE MORNING, WAFFLE HOUSE WILL BE PROVIDED FOR ALL STAFF--THOUGH WE WILL BE DOING BIRTHDAYS IN AUG/SEPT/OCT FIRST. THEN, FOR LUNCH, MRS.

PAULA SIGMON IS BRINGING BBQ FOR EVERYONE.

JUST A REMINDER: FRIDAY IS ALSO THE DUE DATE FOR THE BIKERS RUN GIFT FORM. THIS FORM IS NEEDED TO GIVE THE BIKERS ENOUGH TIME TO PURCHASE GIFTS FOR ALL STUDENTS IN ADVANCE OF OUR BIKERS RUN. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS ABOUT THAT PROCESS OR FORM DO NOT HESITATE TO REACH OUT AND LET ME KNOW.

I APPRECIATE ALL YOU DO ON A DAILY BASIS FOR OUR STUDENTS--YOUR HARD WORK IS NOT UNNOTICED. AND EVEN MORE THAN THAT, I APPRECIATE EVERYONE'S WILLINGNESS TO PITCH IN AND HELP OUT WHERE NEEDED. ESPECIALLY IN AREAS THAT ARE NOT NECESSARILY YOUR 'DOMAIN'. I HAVE SEEN THAT IN TOO MANY INSTANCES TO LIST. THIS MAKES EVERYONE'S JOB A LITTLE EASIER.

I HOPE THAT ALL OF YOU HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND, AND I WILL SEE YOU ALL ON MONDAY!

## THROUGH THESE HALLS.... WALK THE GREATEST KIDS IN THE WORLD.





